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  after 5225 # huparcho {hoop-ar'-kho}; from 5259 and 756; to
begin under (quietly), i.e. come into existence (be present or
at hand); expletively, to exist (as copula or subordinate to an
adjective, participle, adverb or preposition, or as auxil. to
principal (verb): -- {after}, behave, live.[ql

  be 4391 # prouparcho {pro-oop-ar'-kho}; from 4253 and 5225; to
exist before, i.e. (adverbially) to be or do something
previously: -- + {be} before(-time).[ql

  before 4391 # prouparcho {pro-oop-ar'-kho}; from 4253 and 5225;
 to exist before, i.e. (adverbially) to be or do something
previously: -- + be {before}(-time).[ql

  behave 5225 # huparcho {hoop-ar'-kho}; from 5259 and 756; to
begin under (quietly), i.e. come into existence (be present or
at hand); expletively, to exist (as copula or subordinate to an
adjective, participle, adverb or preposition, or as auxil. to
principal (verb): -- after, {behave}, live.[ql

  goods 5223 # huparxis {hoop'-arx-is}; from 5225; existency or
proprietorship, i.e. (concretely) property, wealth: -- {goods},
substance.[ql

  goods 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural of
present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or in
hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- {goods}, that which one
has, things which (one) possesseth, substance, that hast.[ql

  has 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural of
present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or in
hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that which one
{has}, things which (one) possesseth, substance, that hast.[ql

  hast 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural of
present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or in
hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that which one has,
 things which (one) possesseth, substance, that {hast}.[ql

  live 5225 # huparcho {hoop-ar'-kho}; from 5259 and 756; to
begin under (quietly), i.e. come into existence (be present or
at hand); expletively, to exist (as copula or subordinate to an
adjective, participle, adverb or preposition, or as auxil. to
principal (verb): -- after, behave, {live}.[ql

  one 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural of
present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or in
hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that which one has,
 things which ({one}) possesseth, substance, that hast.[ql

  one 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural of
present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or in
hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that which {one}
has, things which (one) possesseth, substance, that hast.[ql

  possesseth 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter
plural of present participle active of 5225 as noun; things
extant or in hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that
which one has, things which (one) {possesseth}, substance, that
hast.[ql

  substance 5223 # huparxis {hoop'-arx-is}; from 5225; existency
or proprietorship, i.e. (concretely) property, wealth: -- goods,
{substance}.[ql

  substance 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter
plural of present participle active of 5225 as noun; things
extant or in hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that
which one has, things which (one) possesseth, {substance}, that
hast.[ql

  that 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural of
present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or in
hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that which one has,
 things which (one) possesseth, substance, {that} hast.[ql

  that 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural of
present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or in
hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, {that} which one
has, things which (one) possesseth, substance, that hast.[ql

  things 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural
of present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or
in hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that which one
has, {things} which (one) possesseth, substance, that hast.[ql

  which 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural of
present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or in
hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that which one has,
 things {which} (one) possesseth, substance, that hast.[ql

  which 5224 # huparchonta {hoop-ar'-khon-tah}; neuter plural of
present participle active of 5225 as noun; things extant or in
hand, i.e. property or possessions: -- goods, that {which} one
has, things which (one) possesseth, substance, that hast.[ql
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